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K4, K5, 2nd and 4th: 1st, 3rd, and 5th:
Wednesday, Nov, 20th Thursday, Nov. 21st

Look for the time in your child’s class Look for the time in your child’s
newsletter. class newsletter.

You are invited to attend our annual Thanksgiving Lunch with your student,

Due to limited space available, we are limiting each student to 2 guests for lunch.
All adult and non-student meals are $3.27. You can pay with cash or check (exact amount
ONLY| The school does not have away to make change. Any money received without the

exact amount will be returned home.) All flunches must be prepaid! Prepaid lunches ensure
that we are able to serve all students and guests. No payment will be accepted at the time

lunchis provided. Once we receive your order form, we will send home a conflrmation that
we recetved your payment to attend this special meal. A ticket must be presented in order
to eat lunch and your child's teacher will have your ticket when you arrive for lunch,
Please complete the form below and return it with your meal payment NO LATER than
Friday, November 13th.

Student’s Name: Teacher’s Name:

Circle the date you will be eating; Wednesday, Nov. 20 or  Thursday, Nov.21

We will be serving turkey with gravy o7 sliced ham along with traditional sides.
Please make a meat selection (or yourself and any additional guests.
Your child, if eating at school, will make their selection in the classroom.

Number of guests who will be eating TURKEY

R Number of guests who will be eating SLICED HAM
Please include up to two guests in your count AND
include meal money with this form.

Total Sent (Circle one) $5.27 or $10,54



